
 

 

 
 

 
  

FORTHCOMING TOWN COUNCIL MEETINGS 

Planning/Policy & Resources  Tuesday 5 February 2019  7pm 

Full Council     Tuesday 19 February 2019  7pm 

Planning/Community & Environment Tuesday 5 March 2019  7pm 

Recreation & Amenities  Tuesday 19 March 2019  7pm 
 

Agendas of upcoming meetings can be found on the Council’s website www.bingham-

tc.gov.uk and the four noticeboards in the town.  

PLAY PARKS UPDATE 
 

The work to refurbish the play park at Carnarvon Playing Fields has been awarded to 
Proludic, who are a Nottinghamshire based company. You may have seen their stall at 
the Christmas Fair. The play equipment is being manufactured and a series of meetings 
will take place as part of the preparations before the transformation commences.  
 

The tender returns for the refurbishment of the Wychwood Road play park have been 
received. A joint evaluation meeting of representatives from the Town Council and the 
Bingham Community Parks Project is planned to identify a preferred supplier. At the 
time of writing a date had not as yet been secured. Pupils from Carnarvon Primary 
School will also be assisting the Town Council, they will be taking a look at a short list of 
preferred designs and voting for their favourite piece of equipment.  
 
The Wychwood Road play park will not proceed as quickly from tender award to 
refurbishment as grant funding needs to be secured which will hopefully allow the 
necessary time to also resolve a land issue.  
 

Our play park consultant will now turn his attention to the play park at Cogley Lane.  
 

ROAD WORKS/CLOSURES 
 

To keep up to date with road closures and road works affecting Bingham, please visit 

https://www.bingham-tc.gov.uk/category/roads/ 

The temporary 2 way stop and go boards at Chapel Lane, junction of Kirk Hill for footway 
improvement works will continue through February from 09:30 to 15:30.  
 
OLD COURT HOUSE ROOM HIRE 
 

Thank-you to the community groups and users who meet at the Old Court House but were 
faced with finding alternate venues in December and January whilst the damage to the 
drains was investigated and then repaired. At the time of writing it is anticipated that we 
will be able to take bookings once again in February. 
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If you have any queries relating to Town Council issues please contact us at Bingham Town 
Council, The Old Court House, Church Street, Bingham, NG13 8AL. 
Office opening hours: Monday – Thursday: 9.30am – 1.00pm, Friday: 9.30am – 12 noon 

E-mail: info@bingham-tc.gov.uk 

Website: www.bingham-tc.gov.uk 

Telephone: 01949 831445 
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